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Sir Knights, 

 

November brings the cooler weather and our own special holiday of 

Thanksgiving.  I hope that all Sir Knights and their families are safe 

and healthy as we continue to our fight the coronavirus.  There 

have been questions concerning face to face meetings as Grand 

Master Moody has authorized lodge meetings to be held under 

specific guidelines.  Presently we are still under Grand Master 

Nelson’s general order 12 that prohibit face to face meetings but 

several of the commanderies have held zoom meetings and 

conducted their necessary business.  I am very please with these 

meetings and the efforts of the commanders to stay in contact with 

their members and officers.   

 

While we wait to resume face to face meetings where we can again 

conduct degree work, continue to recommend the orders to your 

fellow brothers and educated them of our mission.  I am confident 

that we will have additional members when we will be able to 

perform degree work.  Also, officers stay sharp on your degree 

work and take the time to try to learn a different part during this 

period. 

 

Please remember the Knight Templar Eye Foundation with your 

gifts.  We can continue to help these dedicated scientists with our 

support.  This support will allow them to continue their valuable 

research.  Please refer to the information contained in this magazine 

for ways to contribute. 

 

Please continue to stay in contact with your fellow Knights.  Email, 

zoom, a card or the old fashion phone call will mean a lot to a  

 

fellow Knight.  Also, keep your Commanders or Recorder informed 

of any member that maybe having health issues.  It is important for 

all of us to stay in contract during these difficult times. 

 

I would like to thank the commanders and recorders who assisted 

Deputy Commander Weaver with the information he needed for his 

membership report.  It is extremely important that certain 

requirements be met on time with the Grand Encampment of Knight 

Templar.  Please when you are contacted for information promptly 

respond to the request. 

 

If you know a minister that would be a good candidate to take part 

in the Holy Land Pilgrimage, let the members of the committee 

know.  The new members are the Grand Commander Randall 

Mullen, Past Grand Commander John A, Eberly, and Lawrence 

Biederman.  All expenses are paid for by the Grand Commandery of 

Delaware.  If you are interested in contributing to the fund to send a 

minister in the future, send your contributions made out to the 

Grand Commandery of Delaware and mark in the memo that it is for 

the Holy Land Pilgrimage. 

 

Donations can be sent to the Grand Recorder at: 

 

   Mark Irwin 

   6420 Shutt Road 

   Spring Grove, PA 17362 

 

My final reflection is how fortunate we are to have this fraternity 

and the connection we have with our families and community.  As 

we celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday, let us continue to support 

each other and make efforts to improve our community and the 

world we live in. 

 

Yours in Templary, 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 
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